
VILLAGE STYROFOAM DISPLAY CARVING 
WORKSHOP
Workshop by  
Georgian Bay Villagers
$55 per person
LIMIT 120/CLASS

Wednesday, August 16
8am – 10am

One of the biggest joys of collecting is 
displaying. No matter what Christmas 
treasure you collect, it’s still about how 
you display them. In this workshop, you 
will get hands-on experience with Hot 
Wire Foam Factory tools. Hot Wire Foam 
Factory hot knives are the top tool by 
crafters and the favorite of the village 
collecting community. 

The National Council of 56 Club 
members collect Department 56 villages. 
One of our member clubs, the Georgian 
Bay Villagers, will be hosting this 
workshop. Every member of the club is a 
talented display craftsman and will share 
their skills from basic cutting to carving 
cobblestone and bricks; those attending 
will learn a lot about how a hotwire knife 
works.

You will carve a small display that will 
be perfect for a single full-size house, 
a small village of mini houses, or your 
favorite Christmas collectible. 

For all other convention-related details, please see 
the 2023 Arlington Convention page at:

GoldenGlow.org  ⊲ Convention  ⊲ Next Convention 

Send questions via email to 2023Arlington@GoldenGlow.org.
THE DISPLAYS PICTURED ARE THE WORKS OF BRANDON TAYLOR AND THE 
GEORGIAN BAY VILLAGERS, INSTRUCTORS

Did we mention that along with the 
display you will be leaving with one of the 
amazing Hot Wire Foam Factory Tools? 
The display will include trees as well as 
the styrofoam base.

For more information, please contact 
Brandon at Mbrandontaylor@aol.com.

GEORGIAN BAY VILLAGERS, INSTRUCTORS


